THE AMERICAN BATTLE MONUMENTS COMMISSION

ESTABLISHED BY CONGRESS, MARCH 1923

ROBERT G. WOODSIDE, Vice Chairman JOHN PHILIP HILL D. JOHN MARKEIJ

JOHN J. PERSHING, Chairman
1E, Dico Chairman DADID A REED
THOMAS W. MILLER
MRS. PREDERIC W. BENTLEY

X. H. PRICE, Secretary

STATE DAR and NADU BUILDING DASHINGTON

Paris,

July 2, 1924.

Mr. Philip A. de Laszlo, M.V.O., 3, Fitzjohn's Ave., N.W.3, London, England.

My dear Mr. de Laszlo:

General Pershing has asked me to thank you for your kind note and invitation of June 24th and to express his regret that owing to his departure from London early on the morning of June 25th he was unable to attend the Private View of your Portraits and Studies. He also regrets that the pressure of business in London made it impossible to reply to your note while in London.

Very truly yours,

Private Secretary.